From:

Sent: 21 July 2018 17:47
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 2018/2824/p

T have only just heard of the application to alter the use of my local laundrette by turning it into a shop.

I strongly object. Due probably to my age (I am in my mid 80s) I cannot use a washing machine. The lady
who has worked in the laundrette for many years is very helpful in doing my washing for me. If the
launderette is shut, 1 will have no local opportunity to have my clothes washed. There is no other launderette
within walking distance for me and I wouldn't know what to do. PLEASE re-consider the application and
keep the launderette as it is even if charges have to be raised.

There are already several other shops in Belsize Village. What is the point of opening another? Please help
old people like myself by keeping this important local facility open.

1 would be happy to talk to you about this further. My phone number i_



